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The   Production   and   Operations   Management   Society (POMS) has   instituted   the   Martin   K.   

Starr Excellence in Production and Operations Management Practice Award to recognize contributions 

made to the field   of Production   and   Operations   Management (POM) by POM   practitioners.   It is 

an international award that  is open to all POM practitioners from around the world. The 

recipients, who are among the most esteemed members of the POM field, are listed on the POMS website 

at https://www.poms.org/awards/starr_award/. 

 

We are now seeking nominations for the eighteenth award which will be presented during the POMS 

Thirty-Second Annual Conference, April 21-25, 2022. 

 

The award is for an "individual" and not for an "organization". The award is open to professionals 

at all levels working in the Operations Management area in service and/or manufacturing industries; 

as well as in agricultural, sports, healthcare, not-for-profit humanitarian, and government 

organizations. 

 

The award is based on exceptional quality of contribution to the POM field. These 

contributions are not restricted to a single organization and may span time spent at several 

organizations during the career of the candidate. The cumulative contributions made by the candidate 

during his/her career will be the basis of the evaluation by the committee. 

 

In addition to receiving an attractive plaque, the award recipient will be prominently featured 

in the POMS Chronicle and on  POMS Web Pages. The award ceremony includes a full 

description of the contributions of the award winner who is expected to attend the award 

ceremony and is encouraged to address the audience briefly. 

 

Please send your nominations to the committee chair, Dr. Martin K. Starr (martin.starr@gmail.com) 

with a copy to Professor Sushil Gupta, the Executive Director of POMS (poms@fiu.edu). Each nomination should 

include a resume of the candidate and a narrative, not to exceed three pages, of the contributions 

to POM during the career of the candidate. Accompanying letters of support are welcome. Visit 

POMS website www.poms.org to get more information about this award and the POMS Thirty-Second 

Annual Conference in April, 2022.   
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